
Errata in Chief Executive’s Report issued to the Elected Members in respect of 

submissions and observations received on the Draft Longford County 

Development Plan 2021-2027 

 

15th June 2021 

 

Please Note: 

 

The following clerical errors have been identified in the Chief Executive’s Report, 

issued to Elected Members on the 30th March 2021: 

 

Chief Executive Report - Part 1: 

In respect of Recommendation CE CH 11.1, in response to submission DCDP-16 

referenced the incorrect Record of Protected Structure for deletion from the register 

and was specified in Part 1 of the Chief Executive’s Report. The recommendation 

CE CH 11.1 confirmed RPS no. 269 as the referenced structure to be deleted from 

the register. However the correct RPS reference recommended for deletion from the 

Draft Plan register of protected structures was wrongly identified and should have 

read RPS no. 360. 

 

Chief Executive Report – Part 2: 

In respect of Part 2 of the Chief Executive’s Report Recommendation CE AP 6.1, in 

response to submission DCDP-16 referenced the incorrect Record of Protected 

Structure for deletion from the register. The recommendation CE AP 6.1 confirmed 

RPS no. 269 as the referenced structure to be deleted from the register. The correct 

RPS reference recommended for deletion from the Draft Plan register of protected 

structures was wrongly identified and should have read RPS no. 360. 

 

In respect of Part 2 of the Chief Executives Report land-use zoning submissions, 

there was an omission of submission DCDP no.89 land zoning received from Will 

Design on behalf of Mr. K Donnelly reference to a parcel of land in the rural 

settlement cluster of Melview. The assessment of the submission and the 

recommendation of the Chief Executive in respect of the proposed zoning in Melview 

rural settlement cluster has now been included in the Chief Executive’s report – Part 

2 corrected. 

 

Corrections: 

Accordingly the Chief Executive’s Report has been amended, including the online 

version on our website, to correct the Record of Protected Structure proposed for 

deletion in  recommendation (CE CH 11.1 Part 1) and (CE AP 6.1 Part 2 ) RPS no. 

360 from the Draft Longford County Development Plan 2021-2027 referenced in Part 

1 and Part 2 of the report, and to include the assessment of submission DCDP no.89 

received from Will Design in respect of land zoning in Melview rural settlement 

cluster has been included into the Chief Executive’s report Part 2 Land Zoning.  


